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TKU is invited to Mainland Affairs Council

學校要聞

【Reported by Yu-xun Zhou, Tamkang Times】Dean of the College of 

International Studies, Kao-cheng Wang, and Professor of the Graduate 

Institute of China Studies, Chun-shan Chao, were invited by the Executive 

Yuan’s Mainland Affairs Council, to give consultation on current policies 

regarding Cross-Strait affairs. Kao-cheng Wang expressed that he was very 

honored to be able to offer his suggestions and is pleased to help in 

anyway he can. The event will take place in the near future, revolving 

around issues of National and International  Security in the Asia Pacific 

Region.


